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Tuesday June 7th 

Re: Important Dates for Summer Term 2. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that your half term was good and that you all had the chance to rest and recharge.  I 

thought it timely to write and outline some key dates for your diaries between now and the end 

of term, there’ll be more information nearer the time, but please make a note of these dates: 

1. The term ends on Wednesday July 20th at the normal times. 

2. July 19th there will be a Leaver’s Assembly for Year 6 in the Hall, parents will be invited. 

3. July 18th parents will be invited in to review and celebrate the work their children have 

done throughout the year.  For children in Year 1, there will be an opportunity for 

parents to meet with Miss Cordell as previously discussed. 

4. July 16th – Our Lady’s Summer Fair 

5. July 13th End of Year Reports to Parents with Head Teacher comments. 

6. July 14th and July 15th Year 6 will be performing their end of year play to parents and 

carers in our hall, parents will be invited. 

7. July 9th – Newman Festival at Cardinal Newman School 

8. July 6, 7th and 8th – Year 6 Residential to Blacklands 

9. July 5th – Sports Day (July 12th Reserve date in case of rain) 

10. July 1st Transition Day – children will spend some time with their teachers for next year, 

including much of Year 6 who will be visiting Cardinal Newman 

11. June 30th – Year 6 Hoodies given out. 

12. June 27th, 28th and 29th 1.30 – 2.30pm new Reception parents have been invited in for 

playdates with their children. 

13. June 28th – First Holy Communion Celebration in the School Hall – details tbc.  

14. June 21st – New Parents Evening for Reception Parents at 5.30pm 

15.  June 13th and 20th – Celebration Assemblies will be held on the Mondays on these dates 

rather than Fridays due to visitors to school – please watch out for PINGS if your child is 

involved. 

Best regards, 

Paul 

 
Headteacher 
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